Fairview Elementary School

500 W 7th Street, Bloomington, IN 47404 (812) 330-7732

Shawn Gobert, Principal sgobert@mccsc.edu



Jaime Burkhart, Assistant Principal jburkhar@mccsc.edu

Volume 6, Number 2

Learning Through the Arts

August 13, 2021

Lunch Menu

Menu is subject to change

Monday - August 16th Chicken Nuggets Spinach & Turkey Wrap Corn Cobbetts Sliced Pears Orange Smiles Garden Salad Veggie Tray

Tuesday - August 17th **Beef Hot Dog** Sloppy Joe Sandwich Spinach Fruit Punch Garden Salad Veggie Tray

Wednesday - Aug. 18th **Biscuit & Gravy** French Toast Sticks Turkey Sausage Patty Potato Smiles Fruit Cup Garden Salad Veggie Tray

Thursday - August 19th Garden Salad Veggie Tray Milk

Friday - August 20th Chili w/ Meat Corn Muffin Stuffed Baked Potato Broccoli Watermelon **Berry Juice** Garden Salad Veggie Tray

> Milk Choices: 1% White Milk Fat Free White Milk Lactose Free Milk 1% Chocolate Milk

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

~ Thursday, August 26th -Open House - 5:30 - 7:00pm ~ Monday, September 6th -Labor Day - No School

THINK SKILL OF THE WEEK:

"Following Instructions" Ask your children if they know the steps:

- 1) Look at the person
- 2) Say, "Okay"
- 3) Do what you've been asked right away
- 4) Check back as instructed







August is Family Fun Month! Take part in our photo display. Have your child bring in a photo from their summer fun or e-mail it to plundin@mccsc.edu

Our Lost and Found is already overflowing with misplaced items. PLEASE use a permanent marker to label your child's belongings, especially sweatshirts, jackets, back packs, and lunch bags. This helps us return items to their rightful owners.





the options by which parents can reach the transportation office with busing questions and concerns. Parents may call the transportation call center at 812-330-7719. There is now a dedicated e-mail address - bushelp@mccsc.edu. Parents may also use the Tip Line Button on the MCCSC website or the mobile app by selecting the "transportation" category.

Dear Fairview Families, Community Kitchen of Monroe County, Inc. has contacted our school to offer the Backpack **Buddies Program at Fairview** this year! The Backpack Buddies Program provides a bag of food each Thursday, free of charge, for participating families. This program will begin Thursday August 19th. If you are interested in participating in this program, please contact Mrs. Ford via e-mail or telephone: Emma Ford, MSW, LCSW (812)330.7732 ext # 53315

eford@mccsc.edu



The film Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs was drawn completely by hand. At completion, 750 artists drew more than two million sketches. The movie ultimately contained more than 250,000 separate pictures.



In order to prevent injuries, high heels, flipflops, backless shoes and slides may not be worn to school. Fairview has many stairs, waxed floors and active recess games and fun playground equipment. Tennis shoes are always the best option!



MASKS HELP KEEP US SAFE!

Face masks are required of all students, teachers, staff and visitors. Please provide your child with an appropriately sized face mask to wear to school each day. (Gators, bandanas, face shields and masks with valves are not permitted).

Our Health and Social Worker's offices are in need of children's shoes, leggings, and sweatpants. New or gently used items



Ms. Grandi's Kindergarten class learned safe stairway procedures from Mrs. Pearson and 6th Grade Helper James Howell.





<u>DR. REYNOLDS' ARTIST'S CORNER</u>

This week, we feature creations by two of Ms. Babcock's 2nd Graders – Ismael Diaz and Amelia Guinn.

